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Young Marines Recruit Graduation 

On Sunday, May 1st, my team and I spent the day 
in Rancho Pen asquitos for the 21st Annual Fiesta 
de los Pen asquitos and Community Parade. 
www.rpcouncil.com/fiesta  

Fiesta de los Peñasquitos  

On Saturday, May 14th, the Young Marines held their 
graduation. The Young Marines’ mission is to            
positively impact America's future by providing     
youth development programs for boys and girls.  

District 6 Budget Briefing 

On Wednesday, May 18th, we hosted our second      
annual D6 Budget Briefing at the SDG&E Energy      
Innovation Center in Clairemont.  
 
The City of San Diego’s Independent Budget Analyst, 
Andrea Tevlin, and I teamed up to provide several 
dozen residents with a “Sneak Peek” of Mayor Kevin L. 
Faulconer’s Fiscal Year 2017 Proposed Budget.  

Prioritizing city services in an open, effective, and 
transparent manner will provide economic                 
opportunity as well as safer and revitalized           
neighborhoods across San Diego.  

Presentation: HERE 

Infographic: HERE 

http://www.rpcouncil.com/fiesta/
https://members.youngmarines.com/unit/miramar/home
https://prezi.com/0_qkfex48pul/district-6-budget-briefing/?utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy
https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/district_6_budget_briefing_infographic.pdf


 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

On Saturday, May 21st, at Road Runner Sports 
in Kearny Mesa, I presented a Proclamation to 
California Labradors, Retrievers & More for 
their 5th Anniversary and for finding forever 
families  for more than 5,000 other dogs.  
www.labsandmore.org  

5th Annual Bark in the Barn D6 Night Market 

On Saturday, May 21st, the region’s largest night  
market returned for a second year. Night markets 
have historical roots dating back to 836 A.D.  As our 
nation celebrated Asian-Pacific Heritage Month, it 
was fantastic to host the district’s night market     
during the month where we have the opportunity to 
recognize the rich and diverse traditions and       
backgrounds of our Asian Pacific American neighbors 
and friends. www.D6NightMarket.com   

http://www.labsandmore.org/
http://www.D6NightMarket.com

